
 
College Station Independent School District 

Public Forum Minutes 
October 3, 2018 12:00 p.m. 

Board Room 
 

A. CALL TO ORDER 
President Jeff Harris called the Public Forum to order at 12:02 p.m. 

 
B. DECLARATION OF QUORUM 

President Harris declared a quorum with seven members present.  In attendance 
were President Jeff Harris, Vice President Carol Barrett, Secretary Mike Nugent, 
Trustee Geralyn Nolan, Trustee Michael Schaefer, Trustee Michael Wesson and 
Trustee Quinn Williams. 

 
C. PRESENTATION REGARDING ELEMENTARY ATTENDANCE BOUNDARY 

RECOMMENDATIONS 
Mike Martindale, Deputy Superintendent/CFO, gave a short presentation on the 
2018 Elementary Boundary Adjustment recommendations.  The full presentation 
can be viewed on the CSISD website at www.csisd.org   

 
D. OPEN FORUM TO RECEIVE INPUT RELATED TO RECOMMENDATIONS 

FOR ELEMENTARY ATTENDANCE BOUNDARIES AND THEIR 
IMPLEMENTATION 
The following community members addressed the Board regarding the 2018 
Elementary Boundary Adjustment recommendations: 

• Amy Hurta – 2237 Carlisle Ct. – Spoke against changing a portion of the 
neighborhood from Forest Ridge to Spring Creek citing safety concerns. 

• Kathy Anders – 4211 Colchester St. - Spoke against changing a portion 
of the neighborhood from Forest Ridge to Spring Creek citing safety 
concerns.    

• Lara Burhenn – 2320 Carisbrooke Loop – Spoke against the process 
used to obtain public involvement in the decision making process and 
disagreed with the demographer’s recommendation.    

• Susan Fontaine – 5244 Branding Iron Ct. – Spoke against the process 
used to involve parents in the decision making process ahead of time.   

• Shawn Palermo – 2072 Ravenstone Loop – Spoke against moving 
students from Forest Ridge to Spring Creek citing safety concerns. 

• Genevieve Le – 2307 Carisbrooke Loop – spoke against the Victoria split 
due to the low number of students involved.   

• Fei Yang – 4219 Colchester Ct. – Spoke against dividing Castlegate I and 
Castlegate II. 
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• Kelli Campbell – 18064 Saddle Creek Dr. – Spoke against the process 
used and requested allowing for additional public comment if there are 
changes made. Also spoke against adding traffic to I&GN road. 

• Katie Hazelwood – Elected not to address the Board at this time. 
• Laura Nickelson – 4200 Ludlow Ln. – Spoke against moving kids from 

Forest Ridge to Spring Creek citing safety concerns and requested 
allowing all kids already enrolled to be able to grandfather.  

• Corrine Waddell - 2200 Carlisle Ct. – Spoke against moving kids from 
Forest Ridge to Spring Creek and requested that all students already 
enrolled be allowed to grandfather. 

• Megan Lupoli – 2367 Norham Dr. - Spoke against moving from Forest 
Ridge to Spring Creek and requested expanded grandfathering for those 
currently in attendance and their siblings.   

• Kristi Wolff – 14232 I&GN Rd. – Spoke to increased traffic issues on 
I&GN that rezoning will cause and against moving students from Greens 
Prairie to River Bend.  Requested expanding grandfathering to include 
current students and expanding opportunities for public input. 

• Elaine Fivza – 503 Southwest Parkway - Requested expanding 
grandfathering to include siblings.   

 
E. ADJOURN 

Without objection, President Harris adjourned the meeting at 12:44 p.m. 
  
                                                                                                                  
JEFF HARRIS 
BOARD PRESIDENT 
  
  
The Board of Trustees reserves the right to go into executive session in accordance with Section 
551.071 through 551.084 of the Texas Government Code to discuss any item (s) it is authorized to 
discuss in executive session in accordance with the Texas Open Meetings Act.  Any necessary Board 
action related to such item(s) will be taken in open session following executive session 
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